

## AMBASADA E REPUBLIKËS SË SHQIPËRISË NE FEDERATEN RUSE AMBASADORI

## ПОСОЛЬСТВО РЕПУБЛИКИ АЛБАНИЯ В РОССИЙСКОЙ ФЕДЕРАЦИИ ПОСОЛ

Moscow, January 22-nd, 2013

To: Mr. Igor Ivanov President of RIAC

Dear Mr. Ivanov,

It is a real pleasure to address you, Mr. Igor Ivanov, on the start of this New Year and to wish you, on this occasion, a happy and successful 2013.

I am very glad to receive lately from RIAC a set of reports prepared in 2012, which, together with your previous deliveries, are at our consideration in our diplomatic work.

Within the frame of strengthening the relations between the Embassy of the Republic of Albania to the Russian Federation with different kind of Russian institutions, being them governmental or non-governmental, I express my wish to meet together, on a proper time, at the Albanian Embassy, to discuss for our future cooperation.

Till our next meeting, please, accept Mr. Igor Ivanov, my highest considerations.

Sokol GJOKA